
From: J Li 

Sent: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 11:56 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Cc: David West david.west@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: oppose the 11160 Yonge Street development; 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

I'm writing this mail to oppose the 11160 Yonge Street development.  

These are couple reasons: 

1. The location is the traffic bottleneck and  can not support ultra-high-density development. 

2. Current shortage of community resources such as parkland, does not support more high-
density development in this area.  

Please consider.  

Yours Sincerely,  

Jun Shang 

109 Aikenhead Ave, Richmond Hill, ON L4S 0C5 
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